
The TV Lounge, a 
place for students to 
hang out, check the 
weather and make 
after school plans 
with their friends. 

The World of 
English Is 

Through Our 
Doors!

You’ll only hear 
English through our 
halls as we have a 
strict English Only 

policy to make sure 
students practice 

100% while on 
campus.



In addition to the free 
Wi-Fi, we also have a 

full computer lab 
available until 5pm 

with everything 
students will need to 

study and stay 
connected.

The average class 
size at Omnicom is 
13-15 students with 
mixed nationalities.

The student kitchen 
has three 

microwaves, a 
refrigerator, sink, 

spring water and a 
pop machine 

available for use.



One of the largest 
Toronto Public 

Libraries is located in 
our building and Free 
for all of our students 

to use. It’s a great 
place to study after 
school and on the 

weekends!

We are located 
directly above the 
North York Centre 
Station on the TTC 
Subway Line. You 
simply get off the 

subway, walk upstairs 
and you are in our 

building!

In the North York 
Centre you’ll find the 
Centre Bistro which 

has lots of great 
options for food 

including; Japanese, 
Thai, Chinese, Greek, 
Italian and Mexican!



Across the road is a 
small shopping 
complex with 

everything you’ll 
need; a cinema, 

Dollarama, 
restaurants, 

electronics store and 
more!

There is also a 
massive supermarket 
and it’s all connected 

to the North York 
Centre, our home!

You can’t visit Canada 
without going to Tim 

Hortons! There is one 
located less than 2 
blocks south of our 

campus.



We are located on 
Yonge Street, which 

from the bottom of the 
lake to the top of the 
forest, is the longest 
street in the world!

Right outside of our 
building is Mel 

Lastman Square, a 
relaxing public space 
where free festivals, 

concerts and farmer’s 
markets are held 
during summer.

Fresh Ontario fruits 
and vegetables are 

available every 
Thursday at the local 
farmer’s market both 

outside and inside the 
North York Centre!



From December to 
February, Mel 

Lastman Square turns 
into a Winter 

Wonderland with Free 
Ice Skating available 

to the public!

The beautiful fountain 
in front of Mel 

Lastman Square is a 
popular meeting 

place for friends and 
family.

Almost every 
weekend during the 
summer months you 
can watch movies at 
Mel Lastman Square 
for free! Just bring 
some popcorn, a 
blanket and your 

friends.


